
	
  

	
  

 
 
 
 
Surgical Innovations (SI) is delighted to be once again exhibiting at the Society of American 
Gastrointestinal and Endoscopic Surgeons (SAGES), which, this year, is being held at the 
Baltimore Convention Center, Baltimore, US from 17-20th April 2013. 
 
Building on last year’s successful congress, SI is looking forward to engaging with international 
surgeons about the benefits of Resposable™ instruments – a combination of reusable and 
disposable components – and introduce new technologies such as the Optical Trocar and 3mm 
instrumentation. 
 
“SAGES is a superb clinical meeting attracting a significant number of key opinion leaders within 
the field of Minimally Invasive Surgery (MIS) and provides the opportunity to promote the SI 
Brand,” said Graham Bowland, Chief Executive Officer. 
 
 “Last year we were the only British company at the congress and as the US medical device 
market is the largest in the world, we are proud to be flying the flag for the UK medical device 
industry in this challenging but potentially lucrative market.” 
 
If you are attending the congress and would like to arrange an appointment with someone in our 
sales team please contact us on sales@surginno.co.uk 
  
  
 
  
 
 


